

Friday 15th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 11 pupils,

I am writing to inform you that your child has received a copy of their school reference today. I'd like to point out at this stage these are draft references and pupils will have the opportunity to improve them over the next 2 terms. In term 3, they will receive a final copy of their reference which colleges and further education establishments may request upon application or acceptance of courses.

The reference has been based on our 5 school core values: Curiosity, Resilience, Integrity, Kindness and Respect. They have also been given a copy of their target grades – it is important that your child is familiar with these, as colleges will expect them to know these when applying for courses.

With your support, I'm sure that we can continue to work together to help your child achieve their targets and move towards their future goals. I do hope that this has provided some motivation and drive for your child to seek to continue their excellent efforts or to plan how they can improve their current draft reference.

If there are any concerns, then please do get in touch.

Yours sincerely

Miss Lloyd

Head of Year 11